
UMESCHANDRA COLLEGE 
13, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700012 

& 
FC-129, Sector-III, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700106 

 

Date: 13.01.2020 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that the students who appeared for the B.Com. 

examinations conducted by the college from 1st December 2020 to 

11th December 2020 (under CBCS and 1+1+1 system) (H+G) 

(Regular/Supplementary) having issues with the results are 

instructed to come to college (Main campus) tomorrow 

(14/01/2021). The issues like being marked absent in the result 

wrongly etc. will be addressed by Prof. Sudipto Chakraborty and 

his team tomorrow at College Library Room from 8 am to 11 am. 

 

Principal 
Umeschandra College 

 

  


